
Truro Bike And Walkways Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 
January 12, 2015 
Truro Public Safety Facility 
 
Members in Attendance 
Cathy Haynes, Chair 
Eric Mays 
Karen Snow 

Guests 
none 
 

 
The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following 
agenda: 
 
1. Meeting minutes of the December 8, 2014 meeting were approved. 
2. Public comments: None. 
3. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan status: The steering 

committee is scheduled to meet January 22. 
4. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: No response has been 

received from the Wellfleet BWW on the draft letter.  The Truro BWW meeting 
with Truro Board of Selectmen will be scheduled for January 27. 

5. Review 2015 goals and priorities:  Discussed need for input to Outer Cape 
Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan.  Possible recommendations will be 
reviewed at the next meeting.  

6. Expenditure needs for 2015: The funding request to the Truro Police 
Association was submitted.  Depending on the response from the Barnstable 
County procurement office, the committee may seek funding from the Board 
of Finance. 

7. Next meeting is scheduled for February 9, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro 
Public Safety Facility.  

 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:30 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Eric Mays 
 


